THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

DEPARTMENT OF HISTORY,

September 29, 1938

Dr. Forest C. Allen
Department of Physical Education

University of Kansas

Dear Doc:

Thank you for sending me a copy of
I

your fine letter to Dean Stockton.
have read it with profit and when I get
my Senate Committee together it will be
most useful to us all. Count on my

cooperation with you 101 %.

With best regards 1 am

Faithfully yours,




